
Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the WTS 

March 2, 2001 
Marion, Indiana 

The meeting was opened by K. Steven McCormick, president. 

Administrative reports: 

David Bundy presented the theme for the next meeting. 

K. Steven McCormick, president shared his report. In his report he 
indicated that the future meeting will be held at Hobe Sound Bible College 
(2002), Asbury Theological Seminary (2003), Roberts Wesleyan College 
(2004), Seattle Pacific University (2005), 2006 (open), 2007 (Olivet 
Nazarene University. 

Sharon Pearson shared her report as first vice-president. 

Craig Keen, promotional secretary shared his report. 

Barry Callen editor of the journal circulated his report. 

William Kostlevy circulated his report and expressed concerns about 
increased costs. Budget for 2001 was accepted. 

Kristina LaCelle-Peterson circulated her report as WTS liaison with the 
Wesleyan/Holiness women cle.rgy. 

Bob Thompson gave a report on behalf of the newly formed Wesleyan 
Philosophical Society. 

Doug Strong conducted the election for Second vice-president, Hal Knight 
received 37 votes, Bill Faupel 18 with 1 abstention. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30pm. 


